November 2, 2010 3200-8400-59240-15

Felix Kwan, P.Eng.

Suncor Energy QOil and Gas Partnership
PO Box 2844

150 — 6™ Avenue SW

Calgary, AB T2P 3E3

Dear Mr. Kwan:

RE: INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGY ORDER (former Experimental Scheme Approval)
CLARKE LAKE — SLAVE POINT “A” POOL

The subject experimental scheme approval #05-15-001 was granted April 12, 2005. On June
22, 2009 Petro-Canada (now Suncor) submitted their final annual report for the subject scheme.
In a letter dated October 25, 2010 Suncor confirmed that they have no further activities planned
with respect to the subject scheme.

Please be advised that as of October 4, 2010, under transition to the new Oil and Gas Activities
Act (OGAA), the scheme approval #05-15-001 has been replaced by a special project approval
under Order 05-15-001 under Section 75 of OGAA.

Special project order 05-15-001 is hereby rescinded effective November 1, 2010.

Should you have any questions, please contact Richard Slocomb at (250) 419-4421.

Sincerely,

Alex Ferguson
Commissioner
Oil and Gas Commission

Cc Terrence Branscombe, Senior Tenure Management Advisor, Ministry of Energy
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